Permits

From: Hill Elena <Elena.Hill@kepl.com> on behalf of Net Metering Applications
<NetMeteringApp@kcpl.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2014 10:40 AM

To: ‘Permits’

Subject: RE: Net Metering App - Carol Allman - Acct# 1895798041

Thank you for your interest in the KCP&L Solar Rebate Program.

Your application for net metering and solar rebate has been received and logged into our request queue. Your
application number is [40820141129).

Due to the popularity of this program, at this point, KCP&L has committed rebate funds equal to the $50
mitlion limit in your service area. As a result, we will not be able to provide you with a solar rebate offer
following your administrative review. However, if any solar rebate application submitted in your service area
is rejected or approved applications not completed within the defined construction period, those funds will be
made available to the next qualifying customer in the queue. We have sent a letter explaining this situation to
your solar vendor and have requested that they refund any money you have put down as a deposit or first
payment.

In terms of next steps, we will conduct an initial administrative review of your application to ensure all
customer information is accurate and meets the application requirements. We will respond within 10
business days if there are any issues. Otherwise, we will hold your application in the queue and will notify you
if rebate funds become available for you to receive a rebate.

To check the weekly status of available funds, please visit www.kcpl.com/solar.

If you have any questions, please contact our solar team at (816) 242-5971.

Solar Rebate Team

From: Permits [mailto:permits@sunsmartusa.com]

Sent: Tuesday, April 08, 2014 11:29 AM

To: Net Metering Applications

Cc: 'Ted Lesiecki'

Subject: RE: Net Metering App - Carol Allman - Acct# 1895798041

KCPL,

Please disregard the previous submission as we noticed an error. Attached is the correct application for Carol Allman
{Account # 1895798041} that we would like to have reviewed. Please confirm that you have received this.

Thank you,

Harmony Souders

Project Manager Exhibit No. 1



SunSmart Technologies

701 NE 76 Street

Gladstone, MO 64118

PH: 816-298-7619

FAX: 816-214-8838

EM: HarmonyS@SunSmartUSA.com

From: Permits [mailto: permits@sunsmartusa.com)

Sent: Tuesday, April 8, 2014 9:57 AM

To: 'Net Metering Applications'

Cc: 'Ted Lesiecki’

Subject: Net Metering App - Carol Allman - Acct# 1895798041

Heflo KCP&L,

Attached is the net metering application for Carol Allman, Accti#: 1895798041. Please confirm once you have received
this.

Thank you,

Brianna Wood

Project Coordinator

Sunsmatrt Technologies

701 NE 76" Street

Gladstone, MO 64118
PH:816-298-7619
FAX:816-214-8838
EM:BriannaW@SunsmartUSA.com



